
Please pass HB 73 to protect medical free speech and to protect doctors and medical associates from 
being penalized when it doesn’t fit the World Health Organization or CDC or any other government 
agencies that want to promote their money and power scheme. 
 
I definitely DO NOT want the WHO to have ANY JURISDICTION EVER in Ohio.  Their agenda is very 
clear, kill as many humans so that it’s easier to control the human race with less humans alive so that they 
can have world dominance, along with many other billionaires.   
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